
From: Charlotte Hopkins
To: Scanning
Subject: FW: S/20/1666 - The Beauty Unit Ltd., Unit 8 Aspen Close
Date: 18 January 2021 17:10:38

-----Original Message-----
From: Forward Planning <ForwardPlanning@swindon.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 January 2021 16:53
To: Charlotte Hopkins <CHopkins@swindon.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: S/20/1666 - The Beauty Unit Ltd., Unit 8 Aspen Close

Dear Charlotte

It appears the use of the Unit has changed from that of an industrial unit (formerly B1-use) to a gym (formerly 
D2-use) within the new E-use class.

Given the very small change of use and the association with the main use of the unit as a gym, I am satisfied
there is no requirement for a sequential site search.

Therefore I have no objection.

Regards

Philip Smith
Service Manager – Planning Policy

Economy and Development
Swindon Borough Council

www.swindon.gov.uk
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